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Mass Schedule,  
 week beginning Saturday 9th July 2022

15th Sunday 
In Ordinary Time

4.15-4.45pm Confessions
5 pm Mass

Cottingley Mary Healy

Saturday 9/Sunday 10 July 9.15am Mass Cottingley Linda Clegg

11.15am Mass Cottingley Andrew Emmett

Monday 11 July
St Benedict, abbot, 

Patron of Europe
No Mass

Tuesday 12 July 7 pm  Mass Cottingley
Mary Morris and Mary 
Summerscales

Wednesday 13 July 10 am  Mass Cottingley Private Intention

Thursday 14 July 10 am  Mass Cottingley Cassian Richards

Friday 15 July
St Bonaventure, Bishop,

Doctor of the Church
10 am  Mass Cottingley In Thanksgiving (A.D.)

16th Sunday 
In Ordinary Time

4.15-4.45pm Confessions
5 pm Mass

Cottingley Anne Timbrell

Saturday 16/Sunday 17 July 9.15am Mass Cottingley People of The Parish

11.15am Mass Cottingley Annie Smith

Parish Notices
Temporary Closure of The Sacred Heart 
Church, Bingley from Monday 4th April 2022. 
While the church is closed, estimated at 12 to
16 weeks, all the parish Masses will be 
celebrated at St Mary and St Monica’s, 
Cottingley. 

Pope Francis’ monthly prayer intention for July: 
Elderly
We pray for the elderly, who represent the roots 
and memory of a people; may their experience and 
wisdom help young people to look towards the 
future with hope and responsibility.

Current Coronavirus Measures: There is no need to book to
attend Mass. Wearing a face covering, sanitising hands and 
social distancing is now voluntary but recommended by 
the Bishops’ Conference (unless you are exempt). 
Parishioners must do what they are comfortable with.

Please email items for the parish bulletin to me (Colin) at 
bulletin@ourladyandstjoseph.org.uk
by Thursday afternoon and I will try to fit your item in.

Foundation Governor Vacancy at St. William’s Primary 
School, part of the Blessed Christopher Wharton Catholic 
Academy Council.
Please contact Fiona Parker, Headteacher of St. William’s 
Catholic Primary School 01274 545743 or email 
office@wil.bcwcat.co.uk if you would like to visit the school 
and obtain further information from the Chair of the LAC, 
Mrs Karen Naik. 
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Please remember in your prayers
all who are sick at this time especially
Derek Armour
Brenda Barker
Lucy Booth
Michael Bradley
Frieda Clapham
Camilla Devanney
Barbara Furniss
Ian Harrison
Elizabeth Hartley
Sheila Jenkins
Liam Kay
Jacob Kinsey
Ria Koetsier
Barbara Leclerc

Patricia Long
Richard Longden
Brian Marie
Christine Matthews
Bridget & Harry McKenna
Philomena McKenna
Paul McMenamin
Joan Meggitt
John Moran
David Ohr
Tony Shipman
Mary Walker
Lisa White

Please contact me (Colin) on 01274 566332 with any 
changes to this list

National Synod – From Parish to Mission
The National Synthesis document is now available to 
download. See dioceseofleeds.org.uk/synod-national-
synthesis-document-released/ for details.

Flame is back! The biggest Catholic Youth event in 
England and Wales is back! Saturday 4 March 2023 at the 
OVO Arena, Wembley. Join thousands of young people for
a day of music, prayer, worship and talks from great 
speakers and much more. Tickets are £60 per person 
(includes return coach travel). Email 
youth@dioceseofleeds.org.uk to book your place!

S.V.P. Lifts to Cottingley Masses during the temporary 
closure of Sacred Heart Church.
Any parishioners requiring a lift to Mass at Cottingley 
should contact 01274 495911 or 01274 569729 and we will
try our best to help.  (Steve Cook. S.V.P. President)

Mass for the Feast of St Benedict at Fountains Abbey, 
12.00 Noon Monday 11th July 2022
Principal Celebrant will be Fr Elliott Wright, Priest at St 
Robert’s, Harrogate.
Entry is via The Visitor’s Centre where there is ample 
parking; a shuttle bus is available for those who find the 
walk too much. Disabled access is via the West Gate where
all parking is reserved for the disabled. Special 
arrangements can be made for wheel chairs.
Admission to the Abbey is free to National Trust Members 
and by special arrangement the National Trust has kindly 
agreed to waive normal charges to allow free admission 
for those attending the Mass 

The Knights of St Columba invite Catholic Young People 
age 16 to 23 to their Annual Young People’s Seminar 
from Tuesday 26 to Friday 29 July at Hinsley Hall in 
Headingley. The event is residential, free to attend and 
the title this year is “Being Your Brother’s Keeper”. For 
more details call Colin on 01274 566332.

There will be a T.W.I.G. Meeting (Third World Interest 
Group) on Thursday 14/7/22 at 7pm at St Mary's, 
Cottingley. All welcome!

Children's Liturgy is now at 9:15 Mass on Sundays at St 
Mary & St Monica's church in Cottingley. Any parents 
interested in helping out please send their names to 
rose_lanigan@yahoo.co.uk

The Parish Memorial Book
The book has these memories for this week:

9 Moira Richards
11 Frank Durkin
     (killed in action 1916)
12 Charles Cleary

12 Mary Morris
15 Sandy McGarry
16 Jakob Marbach
17 Richard Halpin

To have your loved ones included in the Parish 
Memorial Book, please send  their name and date of 
death to bulletin@ourladyandstjoseph.org.uk

Sanctuary Candles are lit each week in memory of your 
loved ones. Please keep the following in your prayers:
Mary Morris & Mary
            Summerscales

Gina Gill
Kirwan & Hicks Families

A Prayer for Ukraine
Loving God,
We pray for the people of Ukraine,
for all those suffering or afraid,
that you will be close to them and protect them. We pray
for world leaders,
for compassion, strength and wisdom to guide their 
choices.
We pray for the world
that in this moment of crisis,
we may reach out in solidarity
to our brothers and sisters in need.
May we walk in your ways
so that peace and justice
become a reality for the people of Ukraine
and for all the world.                             Amen.

Bingley Food Bank is currently short of these items: 
Sugar (small and standard bags), cheese style pasta 
sauce, coffee, custard (tins or packets), jam, meat or fish 
paste, milk (long life), tea bags and tins of carrots, 
macaroni cheese, peas, potatoes, ravioli, rice pudding 
and spaghetti.
Also strong carrier bags to pack the food away.

Life Transfigured Series: Our next event will be at 
Wheeler Hall, Leeds Cathedral on Tuesday 12th July 
7-8pm. Oxford Philosopher Professor Mark Wynn will 
explore "Aesthetic experience in the Christian life”. For 
more information and to register, email 
henry.longbottom@dioceseofleeds.org.uk 

Saturday 16th July (Feast of Our Lady of Mount Carmel): 
Deanery Marian Procession. Depart 10.15am from St 
Winefride’s Church, St Paul's Avenue (BD6 1ST) and 
process along Halifax Road and Manchester Road to 
arrive at St Joseph’s Church, Pakington Street (BD5 7LD) 
in time for the Angelus at the Shrine of Our Lady, 
Mother of Bradford. Afterwards everybody is invited to 
join in the St Joseph's Parish Fete. The route is accessible
for wheelchairs and pushchairs. More information: Anna 
(01274 677992).

The Parents and Friends Association (PFA) from our 
primary school, St. Joseph's, warmly invites you to our 
Summer Fayre at the school on Friday 15th July from 
2pm. There will be all the usual fayre favourites, 
including a bottle stall and tombola, and each class has 
prepared and will run their very own class stall. We 
would love to see you there!

mailto:henry.longbottom@dioceseofleeds.org.uk
mailto:bulletin@ourladyandstjoseph.org.uk
mailto:rose_lanigan@yahoo.co.uk
tel:01274566332
tel:01274569729
tel:01274495911
mailto:youth@dioceseofleeds.org.uk
https://www.dioceseofleeds.org.uk/synod-national-synthesis-document-released/
https://www.dioceseofleeds.org.uk/synod-national-synthesis-document-released/
tel:01274566332

